
July 28,  2024



JOIN US FOR A VISIONING EVENT!
You’re Invited

August 25th - 6:00 pm - John and Kari Chesterman - 1028 Dunham Dr.
September 11th - 6:00 pm - HTLC

It is clear the Spirit has been moving at Holy Trinity...and this
summer we will take time to discern what it all means!

Over the next few months, all members are invited to join
the first phase of our congregation visioning process as we
look toward God's future together!

Click below to learn more about the 2024 Visioning process and
sign up to participate in a Visioning Event!

https://htlcdbq.com/visioning



 
Refugee children around the world are going back to school too!
This summer we will once again be collecting school supplies to make
School Kits for LUTHERAN WORLD RELIEF.
 
Each kit needs
 
Four 70- sheet notebooks
One box of 16 or 24 crayons
One pencil sharpener
One 30-centimeter ruler
One pair of blunt scissors
Five unsharpened #2 pencils with erasers
Five black or blue ballpoint pens
One 2-1/2” eraser
 
You may want to donate all the items needed to make a school kit or
 just individual items. It’s up to you! 
All items will be assembled into backpacks and readied for shipment
in September.
Please bring your donations to church during the month of August and
place them in the collection box in the entryway!
 

Thank you for helping with this important mission! 

LWR SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE!

Put Giving Room in the memo line or give online! 



Have a musical gift you’d like
to share?

htlcdbq.com/sign-up-sheets

LWR Quilting Update!
The quilters for Lutheran World Relief (LWR) are

really moving quilts out the door! To date: 76 Quilts
have been completed. A BIG thank you and blessings

to all who have helped us with this worldwide
mission! The need has been great with all the floods,

tornadoes, wars, wildfires, and now the potential
for more hurricanes than usual.

With so many quilts being completed, we are, again,
in need of fabrics. Please help us by donating

gently- used bed sheets, fitted or flat, including
pillowcases if they are in good condition, and other

fabrics such as cottons and polyester blends. Please
do not send wool, fleece, upholstery, satins, linings,
or sheer fabrics. We do accept flannels, but quilts
made with this material need to remain stateside.

Material sizes from 6” square to full bolts accepted!
We would also accept monetary donations towards

materials, fiber fill and threads. Make checks
payable to Holy Trinity Lutheran Church and place

WELCA as a note on the check.

Welcome Center Construction is in full swing! Thanks to Contractor Chris
O’Rourke and his crew for their hard work!  


